
Please be advised the Dauphin County and Perry County 
Planning Commissions updated their requirements for 

all subdivision and land development applications for 
review and for approval to maintain compliance with our 
long-term document retention policy. 

Effective January 1, 2019, a digital file of the plan set is 
required as an official component of the plan application.

The digital file of the plan set shall be in pdf format and 
cannot exceed 10MB in size, if emailed. CDs and thumb 
drives are also accepted media to transmit the digital 

file to the Planning Commissions. We will work with all 
applicants to find the most reasonable 
accommodations to provide the 
required digital file.

In accordance with Article 4 
of the County Subdivision 

and Land Development Ordinances, all plan 
applications will be considered administratively 
incomplete and will be considered not to be 
filed without the required digital file of the 
plans.

As always, if you have any questions please 
contact our office at 717-234-2639.

Thank you.
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